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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States – Committee on Hemispheric Security – and, with reference to Note Verbale No. 007, of January 16, 2009, has the honor to advise that Ambassador Gabriel Zepeda Zepeda, Director of International and Human Security of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile, will serve as the National Point of Contact for the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, replacing Ambassador Alfredo Labbé Villa.

Ambassador Zepeda’s contact information is as follows:
· Teatinos 180, piso 14, Santiago, Chile
· Telephone: (56-2) 380-1419/827-4374

· Fax (56-2) 380-1657
· E-Mail: gzepeda@minrel.gov.cl

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., July 26, 2010
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